CAD’s Personnel Licensing Office
continues to provide counter services
and resumes licensing examinations

The Civil Aviation Department (CAD) announced today (May 2) that the
Personnel Licensing Office (PELO) will continue to provide counter services
from next Monday (May 4) and resume relevant licensing examinations.

The opening hours of the PELO are 8.45am to 12.45pm and 1.45pm to 5pm,
Mondays to Fridays.

In light of the need for epidemic control, the PELO will continue to
implement social distancing and infection control measures.

For enquiries, please contact the CAD through email (enquiry@cad.gov.hk)
or PELO enquiry hotline (2910 6046).
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